
 

FOR CLASS – Nursery-I 
Circular No. SGS/130/2023-24 

Date- 25-09-2023 
“Children are both‘A Hope’ and A Promise For Mankind” 

Dear Parents 

We are excited to announce an upcoming Educational Trip to The National Children's 

Museum on                      30th September 2023  for our students. We believe that 

experiential learning is an essential part of our curriculum, and this trip will provide a 

unique opportunity for our students to explore and learn in an interactive and engaging 

environment.The National Children's Museum offers a wide range of interactive exhibits 

and educational activities designed to stimulate curiosity, creativity, and a love for 

learning in children. During this trip, students will have the chance to explore various 

exhibits related to science, art, history, and more. This hands-on experience will enhance 

their understanding of the subjects they are studying in school. 

Please note the following important information: 

* Wearing I-Card is compulsory.  
* Children will come in School uniform only.  
* School timings will be from 9:00 am - 3:30 pm . Transport will ply accordingly. 
* Light refreshment will be provided by the school yet the students can carry light snacks, 
water bottle  
  and napkins. Don’t send any gravy food, curd or buttermilk (Lassi). As it tends to spill. 
* Carry Almanac, water bottle and Lunch box only. 

* Do not Send the child if the child is not feeling well. 
Best Regards 
 
(PRINCIPAL) 
 
 


